
 
 

QCT Board Meeting, 25 March 2022: 

Outcomes summary 

 

At the second meeting of its new three-year term, the Board: 

• appointed members as deputy chairs of QCT committees for the current Board term 

• supported a strategic approach to consider recommendations in the Report of the Quality 
Initial Teacher Education Review that are relevant to the work of the QCT 

• acknowledged the progress made in ITE reforms in Queensland and the work of the QCT at 
the national level in this area 

• delegated nominated powers of the Board and Chair under the Act to support operational 
decision making in the College 

• endorsed a recommendation and the next steps in implementation of a Strategic HR Review 

• endorsed the publication of an infographic that summarises data from the 2021 Annual Report  

• confirmed quality assurance principles for the graduation of final year Queensland initial 
teacher education students in 2022 to remain unmodified 

• supported the monthly financial report for February and the final audit report on 2021 

• acknowledged the years of service and commitment of the Principal Executive Officer who will 
be stepping down from the role of supporting the Board 

• noted reports from the Chair and the Director, the Registration and renewal update, the 
Annual Report for 2021, and reports from QCT committees. 

 

 


